
Rodolfo R. Flores 
Attorney At Law 

117 West South Street 
-Uvalde, Texas 78801 

Telephone 
(512) 278-4501 

November 10, 1995 

Remington Arms Company, Inc. 
14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion, New York 13357 

Re: Remington M/700 270 Cal. Rifle 
Serial Number: 6524685 

ATTN: Mr. J. L. Kast 
Product Service 

Dear Mr. Kast: 

Thank you for your letter of November 8, 1994, relative 
to my above stated rifle. 

In relation to my Remington 270 rifle, enclosed please 
find the following, to-wit: 

1. Copy of my letter, dated October 27, 1994, to 
Remington Arms Company. 

2. Copy of your letter, dated November 8, 1994, 
that you wrote to me. 

As you requested by your letter of November 8, 1994, I 
am sending my said Remington 270 rifle to you. I am 
also attaching a copy of this letter to the outside of 
the gun case and I am enclosing a copy of this letter 
inside the gun case with my said rifle. 

I thank you in advance for your services. 

Respectfully yours, 

@8~~~/ 
RRF/re 

Enclosures 

Certified Mail Number Z 409 829 362 
and Return Receipt Requested. 

PS02387 


